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 The Permanent Mission of Peru to the United Nations… and has the honour to 
refer to [the]… note [of the United Nations Secretariat] LA/COD/4 dated 27 March 
2007. 

 In the note verbale of the Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the 
United Nations dated 19 July 2006, annexed to the aforementioned note of the 
Secretary-General, it was indicated that in 2005 incidents of armed robbery were 
reported in which the victims were officials of Russian overseas agencies in Peru 
and that the Embassy of the Russian Federation in Peru had received periodic 
telephone threats to commit terrorist acts. 

 In that regard, the Mission of Peru wishes to state that the Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs of Peru has received no communication from the Embassy of the Russian 
Federation in Peru informing it of the armed robbery of officials of its Embassy, nor 
of intimidating telephone calls. 
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New York, 11 June 2007 


